STATE OF ALASKA
DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE, COMMUNITY AND ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT
DIVISION OF CORPORATIONS, BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL LICENSING
BOARD OF DENTAL EXAMINERS

MINUTES OF TELECONFERENCE MEETING
AUGUST 10, 2006

By authority of AS 08.36.040 and in compliance with the provisions of Article 6 of AS 44.62, a
scheduled teleconference meeting of the Board of Dental Examiners was held August 10, 2006.
Sites for the teleconference were Juneau, Anchorage, And North Pole.

The meeting was called to order by Dr. Robert Warren, Chairman at 4:33 p.m.
Those present, constituting a quorum of the board, were:
Roll Call
Dr. Robert Warren, Dentist, - Chairman — Anchorage
Dr. David Eichler — Dentist - Fairbanks
Gregory Gursey — Public Member — Anchorage
Dr. Kevin Gottlieb — Dentist - Anchorage
Vicki Hauff — Dental Hygienist - Anchorage
Those absent and excused were:
Mary Cerney — Dental Hygienist — Fairbanks
Rebecca Neslund — Dentist — Kodiak
Arne Pihl — Dentist — Ketchikan

William Gerace — Dentist - Anchorage

In attendance from the Division of Corporations, Business and Professional Licensing, Department of
Commerce, Community and Economic Development were:

Brenda Donohue, Licensing Examiner — Juneau
Susan Winton, Investigator - Anchorage

Review Agenda

The only agenda items are review of MOASs in case number 1202-06-001, and case number 1200-05-
002.

Following discussion Dr. Warren called for a motion to act on the Memorandum of Agreement in case
number 1202-06-001.

Upon a motion by Dr. Eichler, seconded by Dr. Gottlieb and approved unanimously, it
was:

RESOLVED to adopt the Memorandum of Agreement in case number 1202-06-001,
Rebecca Mitchell-Flores.
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Dr. Gottlieb recused himself from deliberation of case number 1200-05-002 because he reviewed this
case as a member of the Discipline Review panel for the investigative staff of the division.

Dr. Gottlieb did state for the record to correct sub-lingual to lingual nerve, in line 26 on page one of
the MOA. Susan Winton, Investigator noted she would have that corrected.

Following discussion Dr. Warren called for a motion to act on the Memorandum of Agreement in case
number 1200-05-002.

Upon a motion by Dr. Warren, seconded by Vicki Hauff, and approved unanimously, it
was:

RESOLVED to table deliberation of the Memorandum of Agreement in case
number 1200-05-002 until the Sept. 22, 2006 meeting of the full board.

Dr. Warren requested the investigator and licensing examiner research and provide precedent
Memorandum of Agreement decisions in similar cases for the board’s deliberation at the Sept.
meeting.

There being no other business to discuss, Dr. Warren called for a motion to adjourn.

Upon a motion by Dr. Gottlieb, seconded by Dr. Eichler, and approved unanimously, it
was:

RESOLVED to adjourn the teleconference meeting of the Board of Dental
Examiners.

The board adjourned the meeting at 4:47 p.m.

Respectfully submitted:

Brenda Donohue, Licensing Examiner

Approved:

Robert E. Warren, DDS, Chairman
Board of Dental Examiners

Date:
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